
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE EXCLUSION FROM SCHOOL 
  

Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Beginning July 1st, 2011 all students entering 7th Grade must have proof of a pertussis, 
or whooping cough, booster shot to attend school.  This booster shot is also known as 
“Tdap.” 
 
Our school records show we have not received proof of the Tdap booster shot for your 
child.  Please bring proof of the Tdap booster shot on the immunization record (or 
“yellow card”) to school as soon as possible.  Go to your doctor’s office or clinic to 
get the booster shot if your student has not received it. 
 
If your child does not have a doctor or insurance coverage for the Tdap booster, find low 
cost or no-cost vaccine clinics at: 

www.ph.lacounty.gov/ip/IZclinics/clinics.htm (list of Los Angeles clinics); 
www.shotsforschool.org/parentinfo.html  (search for clinics by zip code); 

or dial 2-1-1 (the Los Angeles County Information Line). 
 
You can also contact the school to get more information on Tdap immunization 
programs offered in or near the school or at the www.lausd.net website. 
 
Remember: If your child does not have proof of receiving the Tdap booster-- 

THEY WILL BE EXCLUDED FROM SCHOOL IF THE REQUIREMENT IS NOT MET 
BY AUGUST 1st  2015. 

 
If you have an existing medical or personal belief exemption, you will have to file an 
affidavit with the school.  If you have any questions, please call the front office at 
323.939.6400. 


